Zoning Board of Appeals

From:

Zoning Board of Appeals <zba@westtisbury-ma.gov>

Sent:

Wednesday, July 14, 2021 11:47 AM

To:

Alexandra Saenok

Subject:

ZBA Special Permit Application - Site Plan

Hi Alex, I am writing to let you know that the ZBA will need a more thorough and updated site plan for your Special Permit application. There are two special ways on the property that are not accurately shown on the submitted plan and the designated parking is drawn in by hand. Please submit a site plan by a registered surveyor showing the total property with the existing buildings, including the proposed project (parking areas and fencing) with all setback distances and the location of the Stoney Hill Road and Old Mail Road Special Ways. I have scheduled the ZBA hearing for August 12th at 5:35pm. If the plan is not ready by the day of the meeting, the hearing may be postponed to a future date. Thank you, Pam

Pam Thors
Board Administrator
Zoning Board of Appeals
Town of West Tisbury
PO Box 278
West Tisbury, MA 02575-0278
508-696-0107 Phone
508-696-0103 FAX
zba@westtisbury-ma.gov

This message is transmitted to you by the Town of West Tisbury, Mass. Please be advised that emails to and from a municipal office in Mass. may be considered public record. However, if you are not the designated recipient of this message, please destroy it and notify the sender of the error by return e-mail or by calling 508-696-0107.